
The Riddick’s 

Sierra Leone 

Dear Friends & Partners in Missions, 

We are thankful that after a challenging time with Rusty’s 

health, he received a good report on his heart and clearance 

for travel. We are back on the deputation trail again! Thank 

you to everyone for all the calls, texts and prayer during this 

season. We are grateful for our home church and the very 

special people God placed in our lives during this time. We 

look forward with great anticipation to getting back to Africa 

and doing what God has called us to do!  

Thank you again for your prayer and financial support! 

Yours for the Kingdom, 

Rusty, Adriane  & Gentry Riddick 

Your missionaries to Sierra Leone 

2nd Quarter Newsletter 

 PROJECT NEEDS 

If you would like to help by giving  to-

wards one of  our projects: 

 Evangelism  - Acct # GMGP.88.2501 

OR 

Church Building -Acct# GMGP.88.2101 

You can mail a check to Global Mis-

sions to the address below. PLEASE 

make sure to include the project name  

and ACCT # in the memo. Thank you! 

Churches have been focusing on evangelism, going out into the streets 

and market places, passing out tracts, witnessing, and preaching. On 

April 10th, in a unified effort, UPCSL congregations nationwide partici-

pated in concentrated street evangelism, sharing the wonderful mes-

sage of baptism in Jesus name for the remission of sins!  

The gospel is being preached, over the 

last few months many  have been 

baptized in the precious name of Jesus! 

BAPTISMS 

TAKING IT TO THE STREETS 

 

Global Missions 

36 Research Park Ct 

Weldon Spring, MO 63304 

Missionary Account # 88 


